
 

 

SALE  OF  CITY  AMBULANCE 

 
The City of Rockland, Maine, will be accepting sealed bids for the sale of a 2016 

Dodge/AEV Type 1 Ambulance.  Details of ambulance are as follows: 

 

 Miles – 44,434 

 No body/electrical issues known 

 Needs a new/rebuilt turbo for the engine 

 Buyer agrees to remove all lettering/graphics that identify the City of Rockland 

 Stretcher included with the sale 

 

Interested parties may inspect the ambulance by appointment (call 207-594-0318). 

 

Sealed bids will be accepted at the Office of the City Manager, Rockland City Hall, 270 

Pleasant Street, Rockland, ME 04841 until 10:00 A.M., Monday, October 14, 2024, in an 

envelope clearly marked “Sealed Bid For 2016 Dodge/AEV Type 1 Ambulance – Not To 

Be Opened Until 10:00 A.M. on October 14, 2024.”  Bids must include proposed 

consideration, in dollars, for an option to purchase the aforesaid City Ambulance, 

assuming a closing after council approval on October 14, 2024.  Bidders may identify 

their proposed use of the ambulance with their bids, and any public benefit that may 

adhere from the sale of the ambulance.  The City reserves the right to reject any and all 

bids they deem necessary for the benefit of the City.   


